
                                                                                    
 

 

 

  

 

 
Mr S Barton, 
London Borough of Ealing 
By email 

 

Our Ref: PINS/ A5270/429/9 

Date: 21 August 2025 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Barton, 
 
Examination of the Ealing Local Plan 2024-2039 (the Plan) 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 7 August [EX22] concerning Issue 5 (Strategic 
Policies) raised in our post-Block 1 Hearings Advice of 3 July [EX18]. In our letter, 
we indicated that we wished to hear the Council’s initial response before forming a 
view on whether we are content for this matter to be addressed in detail following the 
Block Two hearings. 
 
Your letter helpfully proposes a substantive way forward, with many of the policies 
the Council wishes to be regarded as strategic falling to be considered at the Block 
Two hearings. In these circumstances, we are content to confirm that we will 
conclude on this matter after the Block Two hearings. 
 
We are not inviting comments from other parties at this stage. 
 

 
Darren McCreery and Carole Dillon 
 

 

INSPECTORS 

 


